
 
 
               July 19, 2024 
 
 
Dear Dental and Orthodontic Professionals:  
 
This letter is in response to your request for information on Animal-Derived Materials 
(ADM) in Solventum dental and orthodontic products. No ADMs are intentionally added 
to Solventum dental and orthodontic products. Certain substances in the supply chain of 
Solventum dental and orthodontic products utilize ADMs in upstream manufacturing 
processes. However, ADMs used in upstream manufacturing processes undergo 
rigorous processing to eliminate the potential for transmission of infectious disease.  
 
As part of our long-standing commitment to health and safety, Solventum has performed 
biocompatibility evaluations on all Solventum dental and orthodontic products according 
to international standards and found them to be safe for their intended use. 
 
If you have additional questions, please contact our Customer Care Center at 1-800-
634-2249 (US) or 0049-800-275-3773 (Germany). 
 
Thank you for your interest in Solventum dental and orthodontic products.   
 
Best regards, 
 
Dayna J. Dreher, D.A.B.T. 
Advanced Toxicology Specialist 
Solventum 
 
David Dassenko, M.S. 
Advanced Product Steward Specialist 
Solventum 


